Ruemel Panglao

From: Inquiries to Joanna Ricco, MS, MFT <hoanbridgementalhealth@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 14, 2021 12:40 PM

To: Ruemel Panglao

Subject: In Support of Agenda Item #2 (Resident Jen Randle)

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of San Mateo County. Unless you recognize the sender's email address and know
the content is safe, do not click links, open attachments or reply.

As a neighbor of new resident Jen Randle, | am in full support of her desire to modify the beautiful home she has built at
601 El Granda with the following modifications:

+ adding IPE (which was approved for the garage) to side of the house v. hardie board. | understand that COVID made sourcing hardie
difficult and that IPE was overage and a material upgrade.

+ not adding wood trim around the base of the roof trim, as holes in the facia are a concern

+ 7’ la cantina door sits lower than 7’ windows due to a leveling difference related to the placement of the window floor support
+ wood railing v. metal wire railing, which is a safer and more humane choice for Eli and Mathilda, the dogs of 601 El Grandada
Thank you for considering my support,

Joanna Ricco

122 Lewis Ave.

El Granada, CA
94019

Joanna Ricco

MS Clinical Psychology, LMFT

License #100690

Co-Executive Director of Ricco Education Support Services
She/Her

=

Hoan Bridge Mental Health
415.570.2497
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IMPORTANT NOTICE: This message and any attachments are intended solely for the addressee(s) named above and may contain
confidential and legally privileged information. Healthcare information contained in this transmission is protected from misuse and
unauthorized disclosure by the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act of 1996. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or copying in
any manner is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender and delete this message and any
attachments from your system immediately. Thank you for your cooperation.



